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Question:  How have these costs been funded or paid for? 

Answer:  
 
Department of Treasury and Finance is currently assessing the extent to which 
stimulus measures can be funded through reprioritisation of existing funding. 
 
Two new Commonwealth funding agreements in relation to COVID-19 public health 
and biosecurity responses are being finalised, both with differing levels of 
reimbursement. 
 
The 2020 Supply Bill has been passed with a provision for $300 million contingency 
to respond to COVID-19 for 6 months. These funds are yet to be accessed and 
remain available (if required) in full for emerging priorities in 2020-21. 


